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Monday, 08 April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Badger Class visit 

As part of our forthcoming topic work on ‘Mountains and Mosses’ we have organised for the 

children to take part in two visits where they will have the opportunity to explore different 

geographical features of each area.  During both visits, the children will work with representatives 

from Natural England to understand more about the environment they are in and what is being 

done to conserve and protect them. They will undertake field work, sketching and map reading 

whilst they are there.   

The details of the two visits are below:  

• Stiperstones on Wednesday 17th April, leaving school at 9.00am and returning for 4.30pm. 

This will mean that you will need to make arrangements for the collection of your child 

from school if they normally travel home by the school bus.  

 

• Whixall Moss on Wednesday 26th June, leaving school at 9.00am and returning for 3.20pm. 

 

For both visits, the children will need to wear their own, sensible clothing and bring with them a 

suitable waterproof coat. Sturdy footwear will be essential. They will need a packed lunch and a 

non-fizzy drink in sealed (non glass) container. Please ensure that your child has insect repellent 

applied beforehand if needed. Lunches can be ordered from school on the online form at 

https://forms.gle/njricH1mtenGxSks8. Please note that lunches must be pre-ordered by 

Wednesday 10th April.  If a lunch is not pre-ordered and the children come without anything to 

eat, they will have to stay in school and order a cooked dinner.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13 to help cover the cost of the coaches for both 

visits . If you already paid for the Liverpool trip, then there is nothing for you to pay!  Payment 

for this trip can be made using the Liverpool trip offer on Squid.. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards,  

R. Clarke 

Mrs Clarke 
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